
Minister Dacic meets US Ambassador Michael Kirby
Wednesday, 08 July 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
met today with the US Ambassador in Serbia, Michel Kirby.
  
During the meeting, the interlocutors exchanged views on the topical regional, bilateral and
international issues, stressing Serbia's role with regard to the current situation in Ukraine, in its
capacity as the country holding the OSCE Chairmanship.

Ambassador Kirby also expressed particular gratitude on the part of the US for the support
offered by the Republic of Serbia to the restoration of the diplomatic relations between the
United States and Cuba.
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